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H.P. Forest Department

Dated Chamba, the.ﬂ/.j/.l.g

From: Divisional Forest Officer
Wildlife Division Chamba

To: Executive Engineer,
HPPWD Division Chamba,
District Chamba

Sub: Diversion of 2.37 hectare for the construction of link road from Rajera (Bhaniya)
Bally Km 0/0 to 4/500 within the jurisdiction of Forest Division, Chamba, District
Chamba H.P.
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W ,D Please refer to your office letter N'Q:/"F-’-WC-WA-I-Forest Case/Rajera Bailly
Bhania/2018-19-23679-81 dated 29.03.2019 and .km'l. submitted on official mail of undersigned

on the above quoted subject.

2. After going through the proposal following facts have been observed:

i) That the proposed road is at the approximate aerial distance of 8.50 KM from the

proposed Eco-sensitive Zone and approximately 9.00 KM from the nearest boundary of Kalatop-
Khajjiar Wildlife sanctuary.

ii) That there is no scope for construction of any wildlife corridor in the proposed

road.

Therefore, the case is recommended from Wildlife point of views as it is perceived

that presently construction of proposed road will have no adverse impact on Wildlife.

This is for your kind information and necessary action please.

/W

Nishant Mandhotra,IFS
Divisional Forest Officer
Wildlife Division Chamba
dfowlchamba@gmail.com
Ph/Fax: 01899222639




